/5

www.opossumf{33. Harry Catterson
freeserve.co.uk o 27 Rissington Walk
Thornaby Stockton on Tees

President: TS179QI]
Rear Adm D.J Mackenzie.
CB E-mail: opossumf33@jic24.net
Chairman:

U33-F33

S/M Stan Oldfield

.. i s

HMS F33

NEWSLETTER SUMMER 2000 1945-58

suggestions appreciated. Finally on this subject: You are get-
Well shipmates, another reunion has gone by and by all ac- ting more than 12 months advance notice of our next reunion,
counts that I have heard, was enjoyed by all those who attended. there will be no excuse for saying the dates clash with my holi-
I would like to thank all of you who donated prizes or money in days. Anyone failing to report will be up in front of the skipper.

lieu for the association raffle. This raffle excelled all those be-
fore it, in total we had more than 60 prizes, almost one per person
attending. 1 have only one grouse: whoever donated the ladies
cigarette lighter I would like them to know that it was of no obvi-
ous use whatsoever. The tank which held the fluid was cracked,
so as fast as it was filled, it leaked back out, it was also un-
repairable. § A big pat on the back to all who partici-

A very poignant moment was expressed before the start of the pated. The attendance figures resulted
AGM, all our shipmates who have ‘crossed the bar’ were remem- as follows: 34 shipmates and 24 wives and
bered with one minutes silence and the reading by shipmate Sam guests.

Edgar was a joy to behold. 1am sorry to say that the recording of ~ The checking list for Dinner will be applied for our next reunion.
our AGM was again messed up by a fault with the recorder, I just I do hope to see a reduction to our apologies list (23) next year

CHAIRMAN'S REMARKS

¥ My first remark is that | was very im-
2. pressed by the response to the donation
1 of prizes to the raffle, a total of 59.

do not know what went wrong, it was checked beforehand and and to shipmates who are not too well or who are taking care of
was OK, it was checked later and was working fine. The minutes their wives, 1 wish you all well and a speedy recovery on behalf
of the AGM are therefore as recollected by myself and Stan our of the association. We will be back at Babbacombe for our next
chairman. The main thing though is that everything went off reunion which will be reverting to our old month of May, though
well with no wrangling and not too much interruption, an unusual ~ a week later than usual, the weather is usually good so this is one
occurrence. ‘Up Spirits® went down very well with a number of special weekend to note in your diaries, let’s have a 90% turnout.
shipmates enjoying double rations and possibly even more. My thanks to shipmates who assisted on the Saturday morning.
We had a few shipmates who were attending their first reunion, My last comment is: On the Sunday lunch time six of us went to

and were surprised that we had been going so long without their the Royal British Legion Club for a quiet drink, but, when Willie
knowledge of the associations existence. Please pass the word of Mitchell is in your company anything can happen and it did. One

our association whenever you can. One of our shipmates, Ron minute | am sitting in my chair minding my own business and the

Hare was on the train to Southport, he was reading the Opossum next thing I know, I’'m on the floor and Willie is on top of me!

newsletter and noticed this chap opposite staring at him. On arri- (Thinks) what the hell is he after. (He’s getting nowt).

val at Southport this stranger said to Ron: were you on the frig- I think it must have been my turn to get the drinks? Stzase.

ate H.M.S. Opossum?, yes, Ron replied. It turned out that they

were both on the same commission. The moral is that we have Editors Notes:

old friends out there who do not know of our existence. Why not I have received letters from the recently bereaved

do your bit with an article in your local press appealing for old widows of two of our shipmates who “crossed the bar’ during the

shipmates. last few months. Mrs Sally Bodel and Mrs Marina Fletcher
Reunion 2001 would like to thank all you members of the Opossum association

I have, with the aid of Mike Cole, booked our next years venue. for the beautiful floral tributes they received and express their

Give three cheers, we are back at the Trecarn in Babbacombe. gratitude for the act of remembrance which was shown at our

The dates are Friday 18th May-Monday 21st May. Total cost for recent reunion in memory of our late shipmates.
the package £81.50. These dates have now been confirmed

with the hotel. There are 2 variations to this for those who pre- 1 would like to send all your good wishes to a number of our

fer two nights: Friday—Sunday or Saturday- Monday. Both shipmates who are either recovering from recent operations or
these 2 night packages cost the same, £61.50. There are various are having medical problems, namely: Arthur Pope, Don Hed-
excursions which we can partake in if we wish, these are at extra ley, George Davies and my old pal Roy Cope, also any other
cost, I would be grateful to hear from anyone who has any sug- shipmate who is reading this newsletter who | haven’t men-
gestions in this regard. Although the Trecarn supply us with en- tioned, we are all thinking of you and hoping that you are soon

tertainment, we can if we wish have our own choice, again any on top form once again P
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